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I strongly oppose to this ludicrous proposal which will cause huge 

problems for so many different issues. 

More traffic, more noise and more pollution. Hopefully common 

sense will prevail when considering this proposed development. 

This will have a huge impact on people's life in the area from 

residents through to those who regularly use the road routes for 

education, work, businesses and recreation. 

I totally appreciate this is a very emotive subject but to add more 

traffic to junction 8 which has a service station as well as several 

main routes will ultimately add to the chaos which already exists at 

most times.  

There must be alternative sites and for Wren to continue this quest 

in moving there shows there is no consideration to the public who 

would be potential customers.  

To portray themselves as an environmentally friendly company is not 

right. The appalling manner in which the site clearance was 

undertaken before the necessary biodiversity and ecological report 

were done was extremely sad. Wren should be ashamed of their 

actions.  

Whilst myself, family, friends and neighbours will always support 

local businesses this is one that we will not be supporting as this 

situation remains in its current state. 

 


